

October 9, 2019

Brenda Clifton
Director of Facility, Safety & Risk Management
Division of Enterprise Services
Department of Health Services
1 West Wilson
PO Box 7850
Madison, WI 53707-7850

Re:

Mendota Mental Health Institute MMHI MJTC Expansion, 19-0338 DA

Dear Ms. Clifton

We have reviewed the submitted changes to the exterior material on the proposed expanded Juvenile Treatment Center. Thank you for changing the material from metal to stucco to better echo the materials of the Wisconsin Memorial Hospital Historic District. We believe this will mitigate the adverse effect to the district and no further action is needed at this time.

As noted previously, we have no lingering concerns regarding archaeological resources in the project area.

Thank you,

Katie Kaliszewski

Compliance Reviewer